
 

 

PARENTS – 

The Dental Sealant Program will soon be at  

your child’s school. 

Any child may sign up for the FREE exam with a licensed dentist. 
 

Some children will qualify for cleanings, fluoride varnish, and, if needed, sealants (thin, invisible, 

protective coatings for new adult teeth) with a licensed hygienist. 

 

Any exams done for students in K, 2nd, 6th and 9th grades will cover the State of Illinois’ required 

school dental examination for that year.   

Some exams done for students in 1st, 5th and 8th grades may cover the required dental 

examination for the next school year. 

 

All services are billed to the Illinois Department of Public Health grant program, to Medicaid or 

are donated.  There is NO cost to families or to the school. 

 

Please fill out the consent form and hand back to your child’s teacher 

by the date listed on the form.   
 

After services are completed you will receive a letter with details on 

your child’s oral health. 

 

 

Thank you for supporting healthy smiles! 

The DeWitt-Piatt Bi-County Health Department 

 

 


